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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, children in Y5 have gone on their residential to Astley Burf (see photos below). This 

is a great opportunity for them to experience being away from home with their peers; with some 

of them this is their first time. It is certainly character building! However, when I popped in to 

visit them yesterday, they were all having a great time taking part in the different activities and 

learning new skills and having new experiences. I am sure that they will return worn out! A big 

thank you to the teachers who have given up their time in the evenings taking the children.  

As you can see from the photo below, children enjoyed coming to school wearing different colours 

in order to raise awareness of mental health. This is a really important topic and it is good for 

the children to understand how our mental health varies and what to do if we feel that our mental 

health isn’t as good as it should be. For further information you can visit the Mental Health 

Foundation website, www.mentalhealth.org.uk  

Dudley Admissions have asked schools to remind parents/carers about the deadline for 

applications for the Reception intake in September 2025 (see information below). If you know 

anyone who is looking for a place, let them know that I am happy to show parents/carers around 

school. Appointments can be made via the school office or by email.  

Have a lovely weekend. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

October 

Tues 15th & Thurs 17th Parents’ Evening 

Fri 25th – Last Day of Half Term 

Mon 28th – Fri 1st – Half Term 

November 

Mon 4th – Second half term starts  

Library Visits  

Mon 4th – Class 6B                        

Friday 8th – Class 5/6K                                

Mon 11th – Class 5B                              

Tues 12th – Class 4N                                   

Fri 15th – Class 3/4L                              

Tues 19th – Class 3H                                 

Fri 22nd – Class 2T                                     

Tues 26th – Class 1B                                       

Fri 29th – Class 1/2F             

Fri 15th – Children In Need 

 

 

Mental Health Day 
 

 

Photo Removed 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Fire! 

Air 

749 

Earth 

793 

Fire 

855 

Water 

817 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 91%                                 

Class RL – 90%                             

Class 1B – 96%                                            

Class 1/2F – 99%                                           

Class 2T – 96%                                             

Class 3H – 97%                                          

Class 3/4L – 92%                                          

Class 4N – 96%                                                

Class 5B – 100%                                        

Class 5/6K – 96%                                        

Class 6B – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 95%   

 Well done to class 5B for             

a fantastic 100% attendance 

this week! 

 

Attendance Policy                                  
Our attendance policy has been updated in line with 

the DfE’s new guidance, ‘working together to improve 

attendance’. Therefore, we will be carrying out the 

following in order to improve our attendance: 

• Setting our attendance target at 97%. 

• Monitoring attendance on a weekly basis. 

• Notifying parents/carers by letter if 

attendance falls below 95%. 

• Notifying parents/carers with a second letter 

if attendance does not improve. 

• Inviting parents/carers in for a meeting if 

both letters have been sent and attendance 

falls below 90%. 

• Carrying out home visits where attendance 

is a concern. 

This week, children came to school dressed 

in yellow/bright colours to raise awareness 

of mental health and wellbeing. It was 

lovely seeing all the bright colours in school 
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